
2021 UPDATE for Cottontail Swim & Racquet Club as of 21 March 2021:  

Cottontail will open May 22, 2021!  We were open last summer through all 

three phases of the Governor’s regulations and health guidelines.  We will continue 

to follow all state and health department COVID protocols.  We have been planning 

and preparing all winter and are staying on top of requirements and best practices 

for a wonderful, safe summer. 

We expect to fully open for our members without the need for reservations or time 

restrictions.  We will provide plenty of space for social distancing as required, with 

two dedicated lap lanes in the pool for members who prefer lap swimming.  At this 

time, the hot tub must remain closed.  NVSL is currently working through swim 

team plans and operational guidance, so we are excited to offer swim team & mini-

Cobias this summer.  In addition, we are planning for summer tennis camps, social 

and movie night events, and being able to allow for guests and private events for 

members.   

We will continue to post updates to the COVID section of our website. 

Invite your friends and neighbors to join us.  Summer is always better at Cottontail! 


